
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 
Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2ni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

 

                
 

I cannot believe that the first term is over! It has been a busy term and I am so proud of our children and 

staff. As parents your support has again been second to none, especially in regard to our Covid regulations.  

Positive cases among school age children remain high in NI and our risk assessment will remain in place as 

we move into the winter.  

 

Please continue to inform me of any positive Covid cases up to and including Monday 25th October. 

(lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

 

Parent Interviews 

Thank you for taking the time to speak to your child’s teacher this week. One or two teachers were unable to 

get some parents on the phone, so please contact the office to rearrange. 

 

Sponsored Fundraising Event  

Our children have been doing plenty of walking this week and all the classes have successfully completed 

their Walkathon Challenge. Well done everyone! Super job! 

 

Any sponsor money should be brought to school on Monday 1st November 2021 please, if you haven’t 

already sent it in. We really appreciate your support and look forward to getting some new numeracy 

equipment.  

 

Restocking Pencil Cases P3-P7 

Some of the children need to get some new pencils or glue. It would be great if you could restock these 

things please. 

 

Anti- bacterial Wipes 

Our covid budget has been cut and we would really appreciate if you could send in a few more packets of 

antibacterial wipes.  Many thanks to those who have already done so. 

 

Friday 5th November 2021 

Flu vaccination by School Nurse. 

 

Saturday 6th November 2021 

AQE familiarisation Day at Larne Grammar School for P7 children 

 

Christmas Cards 

Christmas card proofs and details of how to order, should you wish to, will be sent home on Monday 1st 

November 2021. 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal         22.10.2021 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 2021 

 

Half Term – School closed 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable half term 

break.  Please take care and stay safe. 
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